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July 29, 2014 

Eric N. Waldron, Director of Operations 
Bradley International Airport 
Administration Office 
Terminal A, 3rd Floor 
Windsor Locks, CT 06096 

Dear Mr. Waldron: 

We understand that Bradley International Airport ("BIA"), operated by the 
Connecticut Airport Authority, has prohibited photography from certain locations 
open to the public, including in the airport terminal and on Perimeter Road. 
Photographers have well established rights of free expression under the 
Connecticut and United States constitutions. Any photography ban must be 
narrowly tailored to address a significant state interest. Please provide us with 
copies of any policies and records of any practices that prohibit photography at 
BIA. Also, please provide us with the citation to statutes, ordinances, or 
regulations that support BIA's practices and policies of prohibiting photography 
at the airport. Thank you for your time and attention. We look forward to your 
response by August 8th. 

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (860) 471-8467. 
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